
Children’s Christmas Shopping Morning 

Tuesday 17 th December 

 

The children’s Christmas shopping morning is fast approaching. This is always a 

really fun morning where the children have the opportunity to buy and wrap 

presents for their family, and the children are looking forward to it already. 

If you would like to come along and help the children select and wrap their 

presents on the morning please complete the slip and return it to school as soon 

as possible. 

We are using brown paper to wrap the presents as we did last year. 

As we have a lot more children in school now, we have decided to limit the 

number of gifts per child to two, but we may have items left over, so if your 

child wishes to purchase more than two gifts, please can they bring money on 

the morning with a list of additional people and there may be a chance to 

purchase these gifts on the day. 

A ‘Shopping List’ is attached for your child (if possible please include the ages 

of any children on the list so we can make sure they get an age appropriate 

gift). Please could you return the completed form (one per child please) and 

correct money (50p each for children and £1 for adults) by Friday 13th 

December.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

I would like to help at the Christmas Shopping Morning (Tuesday 17th December) 

□ all morning 

□ 9.00-10.00am 

□ 10.00-11.00am 

□ 11.00-12.00pm 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 



_______________________________________’s  

  Shopping List 

I would like to buy gifts for: 

Name        Age (children) 

1 ________________________________  ____         

 

2 ________________________________  ____ 

 

 

    Total (50p per child’s gift, £1 per adult gift) £________ 

 

           Total enclosed: £________ 

 


